MRA NEWSLETTER

Weekly Newsletter for the MRA community

WEEK OF MAY 10, 2021

Monday 5/10/2021

3:00 P.M. TO 6:00 P.M.
-MEAL PICK UP
SPIRIT WEEK
SPORTS DAY

Tuesday 5/11/2021

8:00 A.M TO 8:30 A.M.
3:00 P.M. TO 6:00 PM
-MEAL PICK UP
SPIRIT WEEK
SPORTS DAY

Wednesday 5/12/2021

SPIRIT WEEK

Thursday 5/13/2021
SPIRIT WEEK
WESTERN DAY

Friday 5/14/2021
SPIRIT WEEK
DREAM JOB DAY



From the desk of Dr. Melanie Marrone

Dear MRA Families.

This was Teacher Appreciation Week and we were able to honor our teachers with treats, MRA designed face masks, cards, and more. I hope you join me in thanking each of them for their hard work and dedication. This is a special staff indeed!

Important Update from the District Nurse

With climbing COVID-19 rates and increases in the number of ill children seen at school each day, we want to take a moment to remind you to keep your students home when they are ill. (continued on page 2)

(Continued from page 1)

Please remember that there are certain symptoms that we are required to send your student home for.

This is true in any given year, but the rules that we must follow this year are even stronger.

If your child has had a cough, fever, shortness of breath, loss of taste or smell or difficulty breathing, please do not send your child to school, please contact your medical provider.

If your child has a sore throat, headache, muscle pain, weakness, vomiting, diarrhea, congestion, or rash, please do not send your child to school while ill, if the symptoms last for more than 24 hours, consult with your provider. Lastly, if your child has had contact with a person who has been diagnosed with COVID-19, please do not send your child to school, please follow the instructions provided by Clackamas County Public Health for quarantine timelines. If you have questions on when your child may return to school, please contact your school office and they will direct you to the appropriate school nurse.

On that same note, I'd like to remind you that we are still required to follow the Oregon Health Authority and Oregon Department of Education guidelines regarding masks. On public school grounds, we all need to continue to wear a mask. This means if you are outside of your car, talking with other parents, you do still need to have a mask on. Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Have a great weekend and Happy Mother's Day to all our Moms!





Calling All 8th Graders!

Dear 8th grade families,

This is a reminder to please send photos of your 8th grader for the graduation slideshow. These were due on Monday and we need them as soon as possible! They can be emailed to Mr. Mahr at kmahr@mra-k8.com, or you could make a Google Drive folder and share the whole folder with him. Please include:

- -4 to 6 Baby photos
- -4 to 6 Toddler photos
- -4 to 6 Elementary photos
- -4 to 6 Middle school photos

Thank you so much and let us know if you have any questions!





Next Week is Spirit Week!

The LeaderFit students invite you to join Spirit Week! Monday and Tuesday are Sports Day, Wednesday and Thursday are Western Day, and Friday is Dream Job Day. Please see the attached flyer.

- Get creative and dress up for the theme of the day!
- Either dress up in spirit attire or follow the uniform dress code. (no free dress)
- Jeans are fine for Western Day.
- Tennis shoes still required for PE.





Dear MRA Friends and Families,

Thank you so much for your support of our book fair. We exceeded our goal and raised over \$400 for our school library. We are excited to add new books for our students to check out and read. Happy Reading!



We have the opportunity to provide summer meal boxes at no cost for breakfast and lunch. To do so, however, we need a commitment of a minimum of 50 families to participate.

Would you please take a moment to complete the Google form below, so we can adequately prepare for our summer meals program?

MRA Summer Meals Program





MRA School Photos

It's not too late! The school year is coming to a close. But school photos are still available online to view and purchase at <u>Velocity Shots</u>.

"A great
educator
makes
everyone
learn, not just
those who are
at the top of
the class."



UPCOMING DATES:

May 25

May 31

June 9

June 11

MRA Board Meeting 6:30pm - 8:00pm No School, Memorial Day 8th Grade Graduation Last Day of School



MRA Spirit Week

Monday/ Tuesday May 10th & 11th







The LeaderFit students invite you to join Spirit Week!

- Get creative and dress up for the theme of the day!
- Either dress up in spirit attire or follow the uniform dress code. (no free dress)
- Jeans are fine for Western Day.
- Tennis shoes still required for PE.